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From: Feken, Stacey
To: Piccone, Tracey; 
cc: Drum, Deborah; Nearhoof, Frank; Knecht, Greg; Marks, Ernest; 


Hallas, John; Brooks, Jerry; Feken, Stacey; Forkink, Annet; 
Subject: RE: Request for approval of Minor Modification to Long-Term Plan
Date: Monday, December 10, 2007 2:48:38 PM


Tracey,
 
We have completed our review of your proposed minor revisions to the Long-Term 
Plan requested on November 5, 2007.  We concur that this proposal constitutes a 
minor revision under the revision classifications set forth in Section 1.10.3 of the 
Long-Term Plan.  The Department supports the proposed revisions to the Long-
Term Plan as summarized below: 
 


1)       We support potential revisions to strategies for the Feeder Canal Basin 
in order to insure continued progress toward meeting the phosphorus 
reduction goals of the Long-Term Plan.  
2)       We support the incorporation of the costs for the Source Controls 
Program as part of the Long-Term Plan.  
3)       We concur that the proposal to add three years of additional monitoring 
to the Downstream Monitoring Project is important to further evaluate the 
trend in ecological conditions downstream of STA-2 and is within the current 
approved budget. 
4)       We concur that the proposal to extend the Determine the Relationship 
between Discharges to and Water Quality within the Everglades Protection 
Area Project is necessary and within the current approved budget.  


 
Therefore, the Department hereby approves the District’s proposed revisions to the 
Long-Term Plan.  Please note that a description of this revision must be included in 
the 2008 South Florida Environmental Report, as required by Section 1.10.4 of the 
Long-Term Plan.  Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this 
approval.  
 
Stacey
 


Stacey Webb Feken  
South Florida Restoration Coordinator
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  
Bureau of Standards and Special Projects 
Phone: 850-245-8421  Suncom: 205-8421 
 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a 
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customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously 
assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please 
take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply 
click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for 
completing the survey.
From: Piccone, Tracey [mailto:tpiccone@sfwmd.gov]  
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2007 7:51 AM 
To: Nearhoof, Frank; Feken, Stacey 
Cc: Drum, Deborah 
Subject: Request for approval of Minor Modification to Long-Term Plan
 
Frank and Stacey,
Please review the attached document with respect to the District‛s request for 
a proposed minor revision to the Long-Term Plan.  This proposed revision was 
presented and discussed at the August 23, 2007 Quarterly Long-Term Plan 
public meeting. Please let us know if any questions.
Tracey
 
Tracey Piccone, P.E.
Chief Engineer 
SFWMD 561-682-6495
 



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Stacey.Feken@dep.state.fl.us



